
TRANSFIGURATION WOMEN 

MEETING 09/10/19 
 

10 SEPTEMBER 2019 / 10:00 AM / PARISH HALL  

ATTENDEES 
12 ladies attended the meeting 

AGENDA 
Julia Callahan and Rosanna Hirschkind presented the results of their research 

on the various Catholic Women’s Groups (i.e. International Groups, Domestic 

Groups, and Parish Focused Groups). The least structured groups are the parish 

focused groups. A synopsis of the research will be provided in a future Parish 

Bulletin and on the website.  Voting will take place sometime in October once 

all the details are worked out. Thank you to Tish Vandiver & Karen Lutze for 

refreshments.  

Old Business 

● Stacey Holland, Executive Director, of the Onslow Pregnancy Resource 
Center in Jacksonville will be presenting at our next meeting on October 
8th. The signs in the church lawn refer folks to the OPRC in 
Jacksonville.  Patsy Harran noted that a PRC is also being established 
in Clinton.  They are offering training on Sept. 20th for those that may 
be interested in volunteering.  

● We will create ornaments for the parish Christmas Tree at our meeting in 
November.  Jeanne Jazowski will provide feedback on what is needed at 
the next meeting.  

New Business 

● Patsy Harran volunteered to lead a project to update the church 
directory.  The last one was published in 2012.  Patsy will provide an 
update at the next meeting.  

NEXT MEETING 
October 8, 2019, 10 AM, Parish Hall (Speaker:  Stacey Holland, OPRC) 

Refreshments:  Barbara Crecco & Enrica Troy 


